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STEFANIE A. BRAND 
Director

 
      November 5, 2020   
 
 
Via Electronic Mail   
Hon. Aida Camacho-Welch, Secretary   
Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Street, 9th Floor 
P.O. Box 350  
Trenton, NJ 08625 
Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov 
Aida.Camacho@bpu.nj.gov 
 

Re: In the Matter of the Verified Petition of Jersey Central Power & Light 
Company Seeking Approval of the Transfer and Sale of the 
Company’s 25% Interest in the Three Mile Island Unit 2 Nuclear 
Generating Facility, and the Transfer of its Associated Nuclear 
Decommissioning Trust, Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 48:3-7, and a Waiver of 
the Advertising Requirements of N.J.A.C. 14:1-5.6(B)   
BPU Dkt. No.  EM19111460 

    
 
Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch:   
 

This letter is to inform you that the comments of New Jersey Division of Rate Counsel 
(“Rate Counsel”) in the above-captioned matter contained an error which requires correction. On 
October 28, 2020, Rate Counsel provided redacted and confidential copies of its comments. The 
redacted version of the comments contained an error which left information claimed to be 
confidential unredacted.  Accordingly, Rate Counsel hereby withdraws its October 28, 2020 
comments and submits amended versions of Rate Counsel’s redacted and confidential comments 
be accepted for filing.   

 
Consistent with the March 19, 2020 Order of the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 

(the “Board”) under BPU Docket No. EO20030254, copies of this letter and the amended 
comments are being provided in electronic format only.  
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  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 
 

      Respectfully submitted, 
 

STEFANIE A. BRAND, DIRECTOR 
      DIVISION OF RATE COUNSEL 
 
 
           By:    /s/ T. David Wand      
        T. David Wand, Esq. 
      Assistant Deputy Rate Counsel 
 
 
DW 
Attachments 
c: Service List (via electronic mail only) 
 
 

 


